
 

 

  

Roy Jefferson – District Governor 
 

 

Roy Jefferson visited our club on March 21.  Roy has been a member of the 
Anaheim Hills Rotary club since 1992 and served as club president in 2019-20.  
The club was selected as the Best Small club during that year, receiving the 
Presidential Citation and Rotary Citation for Membership Development. 

Roy has served as Assistant Governor several times, District Club Service 
Chair, District Membership Chair, District Conference Chair, Foundation 
Dinner Chair and even had the honor of representing our district on the 
Rotary Rose Parade Float in 2011. 

Under Roys leadership the district has added 25 members this year.  Roy is 
also working on developing new clubs in Seal Beach and Westminster.  
Foundation giving is up to $1.25M, almost double of the $680k that was 
donated last year. 

Roy is encouraging everyone to attend the March for Mental Health on April 
27th at Yorba Regional Park.  50,000 people commit suicide every year and 
over 100,000 people try to commit suicide.  Each step represents a 
commitment to understanding, empathy, and support for those affected by 
mental health challenges. 

The District Conference will be held on May 10 – 12 in Long Beach.  Roy 
asked that we host a booth at the Hospitality Night on May 10. 
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La Vista Student of the Month – Anali Perez 

La Vista English Chair Jina Iglesias proudly introduced La Vista Student 
of the Month Anali Perez to our club. Anali exemplifies an exceptional 
work ethic, consistently demonstrating independence and dedication 
in class. She consistently leads by example, being the first student in 
class and readily offering assistance to peers in need. Anali eagerly 
anticipates her future studies at Fullerton College, with the ultimate 
objective of embarking on a fulfilling career path as a Nurse. 

 

Charlotte Dobyns – CAFATP & Garden Project 

Charlotte Dobyns, accompanied by several students, visited the club to 
showcase the remarkable initiatives underway at the La Sierra Adult 
Transition Program. 

A student-run coffee bar has been established to offer coffee to both 
students and administrators at La Vista. Transition students are actively 
involved in the process, learning how to brew coffee and creating 
seasonal drinks akin to those found in professional coffee houses. The 
coffee bar will soon open to the public for limited hours, beginning May 
8. 

The Adult Transition Program secured a $20,000 CTA grant to facilitate 
the installation of student gardens. These funds were utilized to set up 
two raised garden beds for cultivating vegetables and flowers. 
Currently, students are tending to a variety of plants, including flowers, 
beets, cilantro, and onions. 

Happy $’s & Announcements 

• April 1l – Troy Top 100 – 6 PM 

• April 13 – All the Arts Art Auction – 6-9P @ Fullerton Community 
Center 

• April 13 – Hunt Branch re-opening 10A-2P 

• April 17 – Rotary Baseball night at CSUF 

• April 20 – Love Fullerton – Library Project 

• April 27 – March for Mental Health – Yorba Regional Park 

• May 4 – Fullerton Uncorked 

• May 8 – LaVista CafATP in the afternoon 

• May 10 – 12 – District Conference 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


